
For more information please visit:
engage.gov.bc.ca/yourkidsprogress/

Details:

Your child’s curriculum has changed, now  
the way we report your child’s progress is changing too.

Your ideas about what would make student reporting better are valuable and we 
want to hear them! Drop by our casual open house anytime between 5 and 7 p.m. to 
learn more, you can also take part in a fun one hour brainstorming workshop from 
7 to 8 p.m. Come enjoy refreshments, good conversation, and help us to shape the 
future of student progress reports in B.C.

DROP BY A COMMUNIT Y OPEN HOUSE TO LEARN MORE

Have Your Say on Report Cards
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